
NOTICE 

The Department of Geography, Asansol Girls' College is going to 

organize a Field Study on ' SOIL SURVEY' on 10.12.2019(Tuesday) 

at Sehelai Mouza of Birbhum district for the student of 3rd Semester 

Honours as per requirement of the Syllabus (CC7- BSCHGEOC303 ). 

All the students of the 3 Semester Hons. Courses are hereby directed to 

attend the Field positively. 

Co-ordinator 

Dept. of Geography 
Co ordinator 

Deeartment ef Gso 
Asensof Girte' Coli»g 


